Special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Newark Valley was held Wednesday evening, October 10, 2007 at 6:30 PM in the Municipal Building. Present were:



Mayor



James Tornatore

                        Trustees
Lori DeHaas, John Kaufman, Sylvia Riegel, John Schaffer 



Clerk/Treasurer

Mertie Pozzi



Attorney


Frank Como



Hunt Engineering

Tim Steed



TC Health Department
Johaanas Peeters and Erica Gifford



Guests



See Sheet

Special meeting was called to order by the Mayor at 6:38 PM. Pledge of Allegiance.  Mayor opened the meeting with discussion of water situation and low-pressure area. Hunt engineering spoke of their report that is being provided to the Village of Newark Valley, and discussed the area outside the village limits, concerning problems, concerns, and recommendations in that area. All residents were provided that part of the report at the meeting.  Mayor spoke of funding possiblities with comments from Elaine Jardine, TC Economic Planning & Deveopment, the possible involvement of REAP, Rural Economic Area Partnership. Timeline for paperwork to be completed for grant is April. Village Attorney spoke of a few options such as Creating a District or Town water improvement project. Mayor suggested the creation of a committee of some of the residents affected to explore options and make a decision as to what they want to do. There will be two board members on the committee as liasons to the village board, Lori DeHaas and Sylvia Riegel. Mayor asked those interested to give their names, e-mails, and phone number, etc. to the clerk before leaving.

Meeting adjourned at 10:10 PM.

Mertie Pozzi

Clerk-Treasurer

